
From: Francis Judge   
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 1:30 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA 18-023; 2104 Winchell Drive 

 

I am a neighbor of the above property and I reside at 2600 Brockman Blvd. My wife and I are in 

favor of granting relief from Article IV: Section 5.18.5 to Nancy Blow. Francis and Antoinetta 

Judge 
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